
 

 

 
Join the D5 Community Network 
for a forum on 

The 2019-20 City Budget 

with 

District 5 Councilmember Debora Juarez, 
City Budget Director Ben Noble, and 
City Council Staff Director Kirstan Arestad  

Includes a 50-minute, budget-related Q&A with the audience, 
following presentations on what is in the proposed budget 
for District 5, how citizens can influence the Council’s 
review, and Councilmember Juarez’s budget priorities 
 
When: Wednesday, September 26, 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
 

Where: Bitter Lake Community Center, 13035 Linden Ave. N. 
 

 

Metro Transit Route 345 and Rapid Ride E Line have nearby stops; there 
is also limited parking at the community center and on nearby streets 
 

Light refreshments will be served 

Debora Juarez Ben Noble Kirstan Arestad 

 

 

  

 

 


